
‭Dear Members of the EriCan Cycling Club,‬ ‭April 09, 2025‬

‭It is with great pleasure and heartfelt congratulations that I welcome the official launch of the‬
‭EriCan Cycling Club as a nonprofit organization here in the City of Toronto.‬

‭What started as a group of Eritrean Canadians brought together by a love for cycling has grown‬
‭into a vibrant, community-driven organization. Your evolution into a nonprofit reflects a deep‬
‭commitment to health, inclusion, and active living in our city.‬

‭Your efforts to engage young adults of African descent and newcomers through cycling, while‬
‭giving back through charitable events and championing safer streets, are commendable. EriCan‬
‭Cycling Club is not just about riding—it’s about creating space for connection, growth, and‬
‭positive change in the community.‬

‭I’m proud to support your vision and I look forward to seeing EriCan riders out in our‬
‭neighbourhoods! Thank you for all that you do to make Toronto more connected, active, and‬
‭welcoming.‬

‭Congratulations and ride on!‬


